May 2024 Newsletter

The Rosary Guild trip to see the movie Cabrini was well attended. The beautiful story of
Mother Frances Xavier Cabrini’s ministry serving the Italian immigrant population in NYC
during the late 1900s was inspiring. Mother Cabrini tackled many obstacles and challenges
to achieve her goals. Her mission work lovingly continued throughout the USA, Europe, and
eventually, Asia. Mother Cabrini’s ministry provided a vast network of orphanages and
hospitals throughout the world improving the quality of life for so many. The movie inspired
us all to fulfill our Catholic mission to reach out to those in need within our communities.
Thank you, Mother Cabrini!

Mark your calendars
May Meeting — May 2nd - 7 pm at the Parish Center- Please join us for a guest speaker,
Reverend Leonard Mozie of St. Rocco’s Parish. Fr. Mozie will be arriving at 7:30 and will
speak on the topic of Eucharistic Revival. Business will be conducted before Fr. Mozie’s
arrival. The new slate of officers for 2024-25 will be presented at this meeting.

May 11th - Our annual PLANT SALE- In the Parish Center from 9 am to
3 pm. VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED. This was our most successful fundraiser last year.
Please let Annemarie or Vicki know if you are available to work the sale, or email
stgertrudesrosaryguild@gmail.com. Plan to arrive early for the best selection. White Post
Farms is providing the plants. The quality is excellent and there will be a variety of hanging
plants, planters, and annuals. Come and support the Guild!

Feast on the Beach- Thursday, June 6th - Sunday, June 9th - The Guild will be manning
the Zeppole booth again this year, along with the 50-50 raffle. Many volunteers are
needed for this four-day event. Please contact Fran @ 516-459-6218, or email

stgertrudesrosarygquild@gmail.com to schedule a time slot to volunteer. A sign-up

sheet will also be available at the May meeting.

June Meeting- Thursday, June 13th- 7 pm at the Parish Center- Due to the Feast dates,
we are meeting the 2nd Thursday in June. The new slate of officers will be approved.

Thinking of You: Nora Caruso, Nancy Burgie, Eileen Ansbro, Marie Levchuck, Peggy Hesse,
and Nakiya Mary
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